
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
 
Announcement No. 11/2021 IJmuiden, 27 January 2021 
 
 
 
Subject: Change of buoyage IJmuiden Outer Harbour 
 
The Director of the Public Body Central Nautical Management, who is also the (State) Harbour Master, 
announces the following: 
 
On 27 January 2021, buoy NK 5 in the IJmuiden Outer Harbour was relocated and unlit buoy ZK 4 was 
replaced by a light buoy with the same name. The positions are given according to the WGS84 
coordinate system. 
 

Buoy shape colour light 
character 

Latitude Longitude RDx RDy 

NK 5 conical green Iso. 4s 52°28,02’N 004°34,74’E 100079 498001 

ZK 4 can red Iso. 4s 52°27,87’N 004°34,30’E   99577 497729 

 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations Manager at 
the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692. 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master 
 
 
 
 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 
 
 
 
 

 


